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Greetings from Bengaluru,

| hope this email finds you well. We want to extend our
warmest congratulations to you for being selected as one
of the participants for our upcoming program, "The Insider."

Your enthusiasm and interest in architecture stood out
among the many registrations we received, and we are
thrilled to have you on board. “The Insider" promises to be
an enriching and insightful experience, and we believe your
participation will add tremendous value to the program.

Here are some essential details:
Event Dates: September 15th - 17th, 2023
Location: Bengaluru, India

Please take a moment to confirm your participation by
replying to this email with "Confirmed" by tomorrow. Your
prompt confirmation will help us finalize the arrangements
and ensure a smooth and unforgettable experience for
everyone.

In the coming days, we will provide you with additional
information. Please join the whatsapp group for more
updates from the link provided below:
https://chat.whatsapp.com/FZRIRHUVjjr41WnfkC3s0q

If you have any questions or require further information at
any point, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Once again, congratulations on your selection, and we look
forward to having you as part of this program. We can't wait
to embark on this architectural journey together!

Regards,
Maryam Afeefa Mehkri
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